

## WORKSHEET

FFs2 – Unit 12: Happy Wedding!



Teacher's feedbacks

**Task 1. Fill in the blanks.**

give dowries      beautiful clothes      happy songs

wedding cake      pour the champagne

food and drinks      dance together      give good wishes

- 1.The guests are wearing \_\_\_\_\_ to join the wedding party.
- 2.The bride and groom are cutting the \_\_\_\_\_ on stage.
- 3.Everyone is enjoying the \_\_\_\_\_ at the reception.
- 4.The couple will \_\_\_\_\_ to celebrate their love.
- 5.Guests \_\_\_\_\_ to the bride and groom for a happy future.
- 6.They \_\_\_\_\_ to help the couple start their new life.
- 7.The groom is singing \_\_\_\_\_ during the party.
- 8.They \_\_\_\_\_ **to toast** the couple's happiness.

(nâng ly chúc mừng)



LIVEWORKSHEETS

**Task 2. Read the text and choose the correct answer.**

Lily was very excited because today was her big sister Anna's wedding day! The whole house was busy with preparations. There were flowers everywhere, and everyone was wearing their best clothes.

Anna was dressed in a beautiful white gown, and she looked like a princess. Lily helped her sister by holding her bouquet of flowers. The ceremony was held in a lovely garden filled with colorful flowers. The sun was shining, and birds were singing.

When it was time for the wedding vows, Anna and her husband-to-be, John, held hands and promised to love and take care of each other forever. Everyone clapped and cheered when they kissed.

After the ceremony, there was a big party with lots of delicious food and fun music. Lily danced with her friends and ate a piece of the wedding cake, which was Anna's favorite flavor—chocolate!

It was a day full of love, laughter, and happiness. Lily knew she would always remember her sister's special wedding day.

**1. Who is getting married in the story?**☐ A. Lily☐ B. Anna☐ C. John**2. Where was the wedding ceremony held?**☐ A. In a church☐ B. In a garden☐ C. On a beach

**3. What did Lily do to help her sister?**

- ☐ A. She baked the cake.
- ☐ B. She held the bouquet of flowers.
- ☐ C. She sang a song.

**4. What was Anna wearing on her wedding day?**

- ☐ A. A blue dress
- ☐ B. A white gown
- ☐ C. A red suit

**5. What flavor was the wedding cake?**

- ☐ A. Strawberry
- ☐ B. Vanilla
- ☐ C. Chocolate

**6. What did Lily enjoy doing at the wedding party?**

- ☐ A. Dancing with friends
- ☐ B. Playing games
- ☐ C. Reading a book



**Task 3. Read and write the answer.**

1. are / dancing / guests / bride / around / and / groom / the / The / the



\_\_\_\_\_

2. is / favorite / the / bride's / song / singing / groom / The



\_\_\_\_\_

3. girl / dancing / big / a / holding / is / flower / and / A



\_\_\_\_\_